
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

The next meeting will be Thursday, June 20, 2024. 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 
 Gordon Schroeder—June 13th  

John Mahoney—July 11th 

Gordon Colton—August 8th 

Fred Colton—September 12th 

Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

June!  Ronald Daniel Rouse, Bill Dooley, 
Dave Gobel, Francis Fiebiger, Mike Klingler, 
Frank Rasmussen, Rev. Richard R. 

Saksons, Ron Edge, Dave Davis, Larry Mack, Scott Shively, 
Tom Fisk, Rowdy Keller.   

Coffee Hour Schedule  
 

June 16—Gabe & Maria Maldonado 
June 23, - Billy & Marci Cunningham 

 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact the office.  Thank you! 

National Eucharistic 

Procession 

May 27, 2024 

CORPUS 

CHRISTI  

2024 

St. Francis de Sales Eucharistic Procession 
 Sunday, June 2 was the feast of The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ, 
also known as Corpus Christi Sunday.  We celebrated with our 2nd annual 
Eucharistic Procession around the St. Francis de Sales Campus.  Those 
who attended the morning Mass were invited to participate thus giving them 
the opportunity to participate more fully in the life of the parish community.   

 When the Eucharist is carried in a solemn procession it is an outward 
sign of Christian people giving public witness of the faith and devotion 
toward the Sacrament of the Holy Eucharist. 

 Pope Francis in his Homily on the solemnity of the Most Holy Body & 
Blood of Christ said: “The procession with the Blessed Sacrament . . . 
reminds us that we are called to go out and bring Jesus to others.  To go 
out with enthusiasm, bringing Christ to those we meet in our daily lives.” 

Bishop Cary was the celebrant at Blessed 

Sacrament in Ontario, Oregon on Monday, 

May 27, 2024 for the National Eucharistic 

Procession. 

It was a standing room only crowd within the 

church with overflow filling the basement, 

and street.  The procession to Corpus Christi 

Catholic Church was 4 miles long and when 

they arrived, the church was overflowing with 

parishioners and visitors. 

Luke Gilmer and Craig Norman said, “It was 

the most wonderful experience.  Seeing all of 

the Catholic families celebrating the Eucharist 

was so moving. “  Luke commented, “It was a 

good thing that the fire marshal wasn’t 

around as we were really out of compliance 

for capacity.”   

Photos were taken by Tay Mohr. 


